
From: Steve Polin <nancybel 

Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2014 12:37 PM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: 

To whom it may concern: 
I believe strongly as an artist/songwriter, along with every musician/songwriter I've ever spoken to that the intellectual property that us 
songwriters create is purest form of creativity and invention, no different than anything else that is invented or created for others to 
enjoy and consume. There should be fair and equitable compensation to the artist as well as permission to use this valuable content. 

Thank you, 
Steve Polin 

Sent from my iPhone 




